3rd December 2021

Volume 3, Issue 10



## LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

I was so pleased to see the pictures from the Spiral workshop this week. 10EM have been working with this organisation for the last few weeks and the work related sessions have been going really well. We introduced Forest School this academic year and this is providing a great opportunity for some of our older students to experience activities in the outdoors. We are indebted to Dulwich Scout group who are allowing us to use their space for a nominal fee. I am sure you will agree that the photographs are amazing and help to tell the story of Forest School.

Mr Juckes



Another week that our Year 10 students enjoyed an exceptionally engaging and useful workshop organised and facilitated by Spiral. Spiral is a local careers related organisation which we have started a great collaboration with last year. Three members of Spiral join us every week and work with our students on building confidence, learning how to work with others, acknowledging the benefits of teamwork and building resilience.

Mr Anatoliotis





college links



College







www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

### Class of the Week



Congratulation!



It was great to visit Lambeth College with our Year 13 students. Ms Laura gave us a tour around the college and showed us the Learning Support area, the construction course facilities, the sports hall and gym, the digital work studios and the communal areas around the campus. Lambeth College is a popular provision for our Lansdowne School leavers every year. We encourage the families who are interested in finding more information about Lambeth College to register for an open



# what we Tearned Forest School

This week at forest school we did some cooking on the campfire! First, we made a chocolate brownie mix.

Next, we hollowed out some oranges, and spooned a small amount of our brownie mix into each one.

We then put the tops back on the oranges, and wrapped them in foil before placing them on fire.

After about 30 minutes the brownie mix had cooked and we could eat our brownies out of our orange brownie holders! Yum!

We also had fun putting up our hammocks for the first time... and then relaxing in them!

Mr Hilton

















### Hot News

This week a parent has e mailed us a link about grants for uniform. I hope some of you may find it useful:

https://www.nidirect.gov. uk/articles/schooluniform-and-uniformgrants



#### After School Clubs

TuesdayThursdayFootballArtICTBikesWii DanceDramaSensory PlayDodgeball

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

Have fun!